Town of Dalton
756 Dalton Road
Dalton, NH 03598
603-837-7027 Ext. 10


NOTICE from DALTON Select Board 

Notice is hereby given that the Dalton Select Board is requesting Letters of Interest for the two vacant positions on the Conservation Commission.  The letter should include qualifications that the applicant will bring to the Conservation Commission, background information and relevant experience.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Letters of Interest may be mailed to the Administrative Assistant, Town of Dalton at 756 Dalton Road, Dalton, NH 03598.  They may also be emailed to:  admin-assistant@townofdalton.com.
Please include your name, phone number, email address, and mailing address.  Applicants must be a resident of the Town of Dalton.
Letters of Interest must be received by Noon, on Thursday March 12, 2020 and will be reviewed by the Board of Selectmen at their March 16th meeting.


 
1Per RSA 21:6, the legal definition of “resident” is as follows:
1:6 Resident; Inhabitant. –
A resident or inhabitant or both of this state and of any city, town, or other political subdivision of this state shall be a person who is domiciled or has a place of abode or both in this state and in any city, town, or other political subdivision of this state, and who has, through all of his or her actions, demonstrated a current intent to designate that place of abode as his or her principal place of physical presence to the exclusion of all others.
